
  art 5078 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  art 5078 # techne {tekh'-nay}; from the base of 5088; art (as
productive), i.e. (specifically) a trade, or (generally) skill: -
- {art}, craft, occupation.[ql

  be 5088 # tikto {tik'-to}; a strengthened form of a primary
teko {tek'-o} (which is used only as alternate in certain
tenses); to produce (from seed, as a mother, a plant, the earth,
etc.), literally or figuratively: -- bear, be born, bring forth,
be delivered, {be} in travail.[ql

  be 5088 # tikto {tik'-to}; a strengthened form of a primary
teko {tek'-o} (which is used only as alternate in certain
tenses); to produce (from seed, as a mother, a plant, the earth,
etc.), literally or figuratively: -- bear, be born, bring forth,
{be} delivered, be in travail.[ql

  be 5088 # tikto {tik'-to}; a strengthened form of a primary
teko {tek'-o} (which is used only as alternate in certain
tenses); to produce (from seed, as a mother, a plant, the earth,
etc.), literally or figuratively: -- bear, {be} born, bring
forth, be delivered, be in travail.[ql

  be 5177 # tugchano {toong-khan'-o}; probably for an obsolete
tucho (for which the middle voice of another alternate teucho
[to make ready or bring to pass] is used in certain tenses; akin
to the base of 5088 through the idea of effecting; properly, to
affect; or (specifically) to hit or light upon (as a mark to be
reached), i.e. (transitively) to attain or secure an object or
end, or (intransitively) to happen (as if meeting with); but in
the latter application only impersonal (with 1487), i.e.
perchance; or (present participle) as adjective, usual (as if
commonly met with, with 3756, extraordinary), neuter (as adverb)
perhaps; or (with another verb) as adverb, by accident (as it
were): -- {be}, chance, enjoy, little, obtain, X refresh...self,
+ special. Compare 5180.[ql

  bear 5088 # tikto {tik'-to}; a strengthened form of a primary
teko {tek'-o} (which is used only as alternate in certain
tenses); to produce (from seed, as a mother, a plant, the earth,
etc.), literally or figuratively: -- {bear}, be born, bring
forth, be delivered, be in travail.[ql

  born 5088 # tikto {tik'-to}; a strengthened form of a primary
teko {tek'-o} (which is used only as alternate in certain
tenses); to produce (from seed, as a mother, a plant, the earth,
etc.), literally or figuratively: -- bear, be {born}, bring
forth, be delivered, be in travail.[ql

  bow 5115 # toxon {tox'-on}; from the base of 5088; a bow
(apparently as the simplest fabric): -- {bow}.[ql

  bring 5088 # tikto {tik'-to}; a strengthened form of a primary
teko {tek'-o} (which is used only as alternate in certain
tenses); to produce (from seed, as a mother, a plant, the earth,
etc.), literally or figuratively: -- bear, be born, {bring}
forth, be delivered, be in travail.[ql

  chance 5177 # tugchano {toong-khan'-o}; probably for an
obsolete tucho (for which the middle voice of another alternate
teucho [to make ready or bring to pass] is used in certain
tenses; akin to the base of 5088 through the idea of effecting;
properly, to affect; or (specifically) to hit or light upon (as
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a mark to be reached), i.e. (transitively) to attain or secure
an object or end, or (intransitively) to happen (as if meeting
with); but in the latter application only impersonal (with 1487),
 i.e. perchance; or (present participle) as adjective, usual (as
if commonly met with, with 3756, extraordinary), neuter (as
adverb) perhaps; or (with another verb) as adverb, by accident
(as it were): -- be, {chance}, enjoy, little, obtain, X refresh..
.self, + special. Compare 5180.[ql

  craft 5078 # techne {tekh'-nay}; from the base of 5088; art
(as productive), i.e. (specifically) a trade, or (generally)
skill: -- art, {craft}, occupation.[ql

  delivered 5088 # tikto {tik'-to}; a strengthened form of a
primary teko {tek'-o} (which is used only as alternate in
certain tenses); to produce (from seed, as a mother, a plant,
the earth, etc.), literally or figuratively: -- bear, be born,
bring forth, be {delivered}, be in travail.[ql

  enjoy 5177 # tugchano {toong-khan'-o}; probably for an
obsolete tucho (for which the middle voice of another alternate
teucho [to make ready or bring to pass] is used in certain
tenses; akin to the base of 5088 through the idea of effecting;
properly, to affect; or (specifically) to hit or light upon (as
a mark to be reached), i.e. (transitively) to attain or secure
an object or end, or (intransitively) to happen (as if meeting
with); but in the latter application only impersonal (with 1487),
 i.e. perchance; or (present participle) as adjective, usual (as
if commonly met with, with 3756, extraordinary), neuter (as
adverb) perhaps; or (with another verb) as adverb, by accident
(as it were): -- be, chance, {enjoy}, little, obtain, X refresh..
.self, + special. Compare 5180.[ql

  firstbegotten 4416 # prototokos {pro-tot-ok'-os}; from 4413
and the alternate of 5088; first-born (usually as noun,
literally or figuratively): -- {firstbegotten}(-born).[ql

  forth 5088 # tikto {tik'-to}; a strengthened form of a primary
teko {tek'-o} (which is used only as alternate in certain
tenses); to produce (from seed, as a mother, a plant, the earth,
etc.), literally or figuratively: -- bear, be born, bring
{forth}, be delivered, be in travail.[ql

  in 5088 # tikto {tik'-to}; a strengthened form of a primary
teko {tek'-o} (which is used only as alternate in certain
tenses); to produce (from seed, as a mother, a plant, the earth,
etc.), literally or figuratively: -- bear, be born, bring forth,
be delivered, be {in} travail.[ql

  little 5177 # tugchano {toong-khan'-o}; probably for an
obsolete tucho (for which the middle voice of another alternate
teucho [to make ready or bring to pass] is used in certain
tenses; akin to the base of 5088 through the idea of effecting;
properly, to affect; or (specifically) to hit or light upon (as
a mark to be reached), i.e. (transitively) to attain or secure
an object or end, or (intransitively) to happen (as if meeting
with); but in the latter application only impersonal (with 1487),
 i.e. perchance; or (present participle) as adjective, usual (as
if commonly met with, with 3756, extraordinary), neuter (as
adverb) perhaps; or (with another verb) as adverb, by accident
(as it were): -- be, chance, enjoy, {little}, obtain, X refresh..
.self, + special. Compare 5180.[ql

  obtain 5177 # tugchano {toong-khan'-o}; probably for an
obsolete tucho (for which the middle voice of another alternate
teucho [to make ready or bring to pass] is used in certain
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tenses; akin to the base of 5088 through the idea of effecting;
properly, to affect; or (specifically) to hit or light upon (as
a mark to be reached), i.e. (transitively) to attain or secure
an object or end, or (intransitively) to happen (as if meeting
with); but in the latter application only impersonal (with 1487),
 i.e. perchance; or (present participle) as adjective, usual (as
if commonly met with, with 3756, extraordinary), neuter (as
adverb) perhaps; or (with another verb) as adverb, by accident
(as it were): -- be, chance, enjoy, little, {obtain}, X refresh..
.self, + special. Compare 5180.[ql

  occupation 5078 # techne {tekh'-nay}; from the base of 5088;
art (as productive), i.e. (specifically) a trade, or (generally)
skill: -- art, craft, {occupation}.[ql

  refresh...self 5177 # tugchano {toong-khan'-o}; probably for
an obsolete tucho (for which the middle voice of another
alternate teucho [to make ready or bring to pass] is used in
certain tenses; akin to the base of 5088 through the idea of
effecting; properly, to affect; or (specifically) to hit or
light upon (as a mark to be reached), i.e. (transitively) to
attain or secure an object or end, or (intransitively) to happen
(as if meeting with); but in the latter application only
impersonal (with 1487), i.e. perchance; or (present participle)
as adjective, usual (as if commonly met with, with 3756,
extraordinary), neuter (as adverb) perhaps; or (with another
verb) as adverb, by accident (as it were): -- be, chance, enjoy,
little, obtain, X {refresh...self}, + special. Compare 5180.[ql

  special 5177 # tugchano {toong-khan'-o}; probably for an
obsolete tucho (for which the middle voice of another alternate
teucho [to make ready or bring to pass] is used in certain
tenses; akin to the base of 5088 through the idea of effecting;
properly, to affect; or (specifically) to hit or light upon (as
a mark to be reached), i.e. (transitively) to attain or secure
an object or end, or (intransitively) to happen (as if meeting
with); but in the latter application only impersonal (with 1487),
 i.e. perchance; or (present participle) as adjective, usual (as
if commonly met with, with 3756, extraordinary), neuter (as
adverb) perhaps; or (with another verb) as adverb, by accident
(as it were): -- be, chance, enjoy, little, obtain, X refresh...
self, + {special}. Compare 5180.[ql

  travail 5088 # tikto {tik'-to}; a strengthened form of a
primary teko {tek'-o} (which is used only as alternate in
certain tenses); to produce (from seed, as a mother, a plant,
the earth, etc.), literally or figuratively: -- bear, be born,
bring forth, be delivered, be in {travail}.[ql

  usury 5110 # tokos {tok'-os}; from the base of 5088; interest
on money loaned (as a produce): -- {usury}.[ql

  wall 5038 # teichos {ti'-khos}; akin to the base of 5088; a
wall (as formative of a house): -- {wall}.[ql
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